EXTREME WEATHER POLICY FOR EXAMINATIONS
Thomas Tallis

In the event of severe weather problems, Thomas Tallis will endeavour to run all scheduled public examinations, as long as the examinations team has access to the premises.
During the January examination period our students don’t, in the main, make a final claim for an overall grade, so if a student cannot attend their examination because of a problem beyond their control, they can do that exam in the June series.
If on the odd occasion, it is the case that the student will be claiming for a final grade, we will apply for Special Consideration, as advised by the JCQ.

Students are advised to check in regularly with the school website in order to ascertain as to whether the school is open for exams, even if the school is closed to the rest of students and staff. This will have to be clearly stated on the website.
If school is open for examinations, students who have an exam should:

· Arrive on time for the examination, or as soon as they possibly can

given the circumstances.

· Two of our members of the examination team live within walking

distance of the school so will therefore, circumstances permitting,

be in to administer the examinations as usual, and several of our long term invigilators also live within walking distance.
· Exam start times may be delayed for a short time (up to about half

an hour of the published start time) in order to allow students to

arrive, so that the majority of students start at the same time. 

Students who arrive on time, but are delayed by the attendance

of others, will be allowed to use the time to study for the exam.

If the school is closed to everyone then we will follow JCQ instructions of either re-entering students in June or applying for Special Consideration, depending on the circumstances of the final grade situation.
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